

February 26, 2016

Janet Brousseau President BPW Brampton 10 George Street North, Suite 154 Brampton, ON L6X 1R2

Dear Janet,

As a valued supporter of Victim Services of Peel, we would like to extend 2 complimentary tickets to our upcoming fundraising event, Chef Challenge. The event will take place Thursday, April 28<sup>th</sup>, 2016 from 6-10pm at Versailles Convention Centre.

Held for its 10<sup>th</sup> year, the 2016 Chef Challenge invites over fifteen local restaurants to showcase their culinary talents and to compete for top chef. The event draws over 350 of Peel's community and business leaders for a night of food sampling, drinks, live music and entertainment. All proceeds from Chef Challenge will help support victims of crime and tragic circumstances in Brampton and Mississauga.

Please find enclosed your tickets, which you will need to present that evening to gain admittance. Tickets are transferrable, if someone is attending on your behalf please kindly give them the ticket to bring with them.

## **Event Details**

Date: Thursday, April 28, 2016

Time: 6-10pm

Place: Versailles Convention Centre (6721 Edwards Blvd, Mississauga)

Parking: Free

We look forward to seeing you there to celebrate the 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary of Chef Challenge, a big milestone in Victim Services of Peel's great history.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 905-453-2121 ext. 7651 or via e-mail jessica@vspeel.org.

Sincerely,

Jessica Mills

Fundraising Development and Communications Coordinator

Victim Services of Peel

essies Miles



## **Honeychurch Family** Life Resource Centre

535 Main Street N., Brampton, ON L6X 3C9

(905) 451-4115 Telephone: Fax:

(905) 451-4245



March 4, 2016

Brampton Professional Women's Club 10 George St. N Suite 154 Brampton, ON L6X 1R2

Dear Friends,

This letter is to thank you for your generous donation of \$3,000.00 given to the Honeychurch Family Life Resource Centre. We recognize that these funds were raised through the Annual Golf Tournament. We are delighted that you chose to support the work that we do here and appreciate your gift as we endeavour to meet the many needs of the families in our care.

The impact this support makes on the lives of the women and children fleeing family violence, is immense! We wish you could see the faces of the children that benefit from the programs and activities we provide here. We also make a difference in the confidence level in the Moms as they too go through counselling and programs that help to develop independence and sustainability.

We endeavour to provide these families with the life skills, counseling and supports necessary to move on with their lives. It is through the support of individuals like you that we are able to provide this very necessary service to families in crisis.

Your support helps to make a difference in so many lives.

Sincerely

Marilyn Field

Director

Family Life Resource Centre



## Honeychurch Family Life Resource Centre

535 Main Street N., Brampton, ON L6X 3C9

Telephone:

(905) 451-4115

Fax:

(905) 451-4245



March 7, 2016

Brampton Professional Women's Club 10 George St. N, Suite 154 Brampton, ON L6X 1R2

Dear Friends,

This letter is to thank you for the honorarium donation of \$100.00 given to the Honeychurch Family Life Resource Centre. We understand this came from Harinder Malhi MPP for Brampton-Springdale. We are delighted that you chose to support the work that we do here and appreciate your gift as we endeavour to meet the many needs of the families in our care.

The impact this support makes on the lives of the women and children fleeing family violence, is immense! We wish you could see the faces of the children that benefit from the programs and activities we provide here. We also make a difference in the confidence level in the Moms as they too go through counselling and programs that help to develop independence and sustainability.

We endeavour to provide these families with the life skills, counseling and supports necessary to move on with their lives. It is through the support of individuals like you that we are able to provide this very necessary service to families in crisis.

Your support helps to make a difference in so many lives.

Marilyn Field

Director

Sincerely

Family Life Resource Centre



November 15, 2016

Ms. Janet Brousseau BPW Brampton Unit 154-10 George Street North Brampton, ON L6X 1R2

Dear Ms. Brousseau:

Thank you once again for BPW Brampton's support of Wellspring Chinguacousy through the 2016 Women's Charity Golf Tournament. This gift will make a real difference in the lives of men, women, and children who are affected by cancer today.

When cancer strikes, Wellspring supports the whole family. This gift will help provide emotional and psychosocial support, practical educational workshops, and life-affirming coping strategies for those in need. Without any ongoing or core government funding, we rely on donors like BPW Brampton to support these much-needed programs and services.

If you have any questions or wish to receive further information about Wellspring, please contact Claudia Connor, Events Specialist at claudia@wellspring.ca or 416.522.3642.

Thank you again for your support of Wellspring!

With best wishes,

Christina Smith

CEO, Wellspring Cancer Support Foundation